

A Message from the CEO



Dear PGCPS Professional Family,

As we conclude the 2022-23 academic year, I am tremendously grateful for all of you. Thank you for all that you do everyday for our students,

families and each other.

In looking ahead to what's next, I am PGCPS proud of the foundation that we laid for success. This 32-year journey has shown me what's possible when we come together for the children and families that we serve.

We are reversing the negative narrative around our academic achievement. We will open 17 new schools over the next five years. Our investments in our youngest learners to our high school graduates will pay off.

PGCPS is moving in the right direction.

Please give the new Superintendent the patience, grace and mercy that you afforded me. I will always cheer you on from the sidelines.

Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely, Monica

View End of Year Report

Summer Reminders

- Please review end of school year <u>technology tips for educators and staff</u>.
- Encourage individuals in your professional networks to join Team PGCPS! We are hosting a hiring event on June 21 for educators and support staff.

- Summer professional development offerings include the <u>Empowering Your Learning Conference</u> hosted by the Technology Training Team (T3), which will also be held on **June 21**.
- From June 26 through Aug. 4, school and central office employees may exercise liberal leave on Fridays for six weeks. No meetings or collaborative workgroup agendas on Fridays during this time. Fridays should be used to plan and assess for the upcoming week. No mandatory professional learning from July 17 through July 21.
- The Equity Summer Learning Series, led by the Office of Equity and Excellence, will kick off June 27 with three sessions focused on African American and Latino male students. Register in eDoctrina.
- PGCPS will host the nonprofit Al Education Project on July 17 for a workshop open to educators throughout the DMV region on Al in the classroom. More information is forthcoming.

Staff Tele-Town Hall

If you missed this week's Staff Tele-Town Hall, the recording is available!

Listen

Spotlight

CEO Dr. Monica Goldson Appointed to State Board of Education

CEO Dr. Monica Goldson will join the Maryland State Board of Education following appointment by Gov. Wes Moore.

Announcements & Professional Development

Registration Open: 2023-2024 Aspiring Leaders Program

Registration for the <u>2023-2024 Aspiring Leaders Program</u> is open. The Aspiring Leaders Program is an integral component of the school system's comprehensive leadership development pathway. The Aspiring Leaders Program provides leadership development opportunities for qualified teacher leaders who are actively seeking their first assignment as assistant principal. The application deadline is June 16. **APPLY:** <u>2023 Aspiring Leaders Program Application.pdf</u>

STAY CONNECTED

SOCIAL MEDIA Facebook | Twitter | YouTube

PGCPS LINKS Main Website | Human Resources | Payroll | Hotline

COMMENTS AND IDEAS: communications@pgcps.org